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GOOSECROFT PICKERS
The Goosecroft Pickers will be picking again on:
Saturday September 14th 2024 
from 10.30am to 12.30 pm
The group meets at the Goosecroft Centre to get their equipment before going out on a route in the local area.
The litter picking session will last for about an hour when the group will return for refreshments and soup. 
Help our volunteers to keep Northallerton tidy.
If you have any questions, please contact Sue LearTel: 01609 778894 
Enjoying our soup and refreshments after the litter pick.
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